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Juvenile Riding a Scooter in Critical Condition 

After Being Hit by Motorist 

 

     New Brunswick Police Officers are investigating an accident involving a five (5) year old boy 

riding a scooter and a motor vehicle driven by a fifty-three (53) year old woman.  At 

approximately 5:45 pm on Tuesday, July 29, 2014 the five year old boy rode his scooter from the 

loading dock driveway of Lord Stirling Elementary School into the oncoming traffic of Throop 

Avenue.  A 2001 Dodge Minivan, driven by Aidi Miranda, struck the boy and his scooter as he 

crossed in front of the moving vehicle.  The five year old boy was transported to Robert Wood 

Johnson University Hospital where he remains in critical condition.  Both the injured boy and the 

woman driver are New Brunswick residents.   

 

     Aidi Miranda remained at the scene after striking the boy and there have been no charges 

filed at this time.  Anyone with information regarding this accident is asked to contact Officer 

Patrick Buckelew at (732) 745-5005. 
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